
From: Chad La Joie <clajoie@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 12:43 PM 

To: Nelson, Elizabeth <ENelson@a2gov.org>; Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>  
Subject: Zoning Board of Appeals on 4-22-2020 

 
Hello Elizabeth, 

 
This is in regards to zoning appeals ZBA20-008 and ZBA120-009. 

 

I live in the house up the slope from these two lots (3105 Andrea Ct) and my understanding of the 
request is that the builders are asking to build 5-6 feet closer to the road.  I think this is fine.  But I would 

like to see two things: 

* They took out a lot of trees from those lots, as they must in order to build.  I'd like it if you planted 

some new, Michigan-native trees on those lots once construction was complete.  It would also be nice if 
they funded the planting of a few trees across the road in the park as well.  

* They are going to have to cut into the slope leading up to my house.  

I just want to make sure they do a good job shoring up the embankment after they have done that.  As 

part of that, there are a couple old trees that sit right near the property line. I want to make sure that 

when they are cutting into the slope they don't damage those trees.  
 

I'll attend tomorrow's meeting but I wanted to send you my thoughts ahead of time. 
 

Thank you, 
Chad La Joie 

 


